
 
From: Magellan Healthcare 
Subject: Wraparound Intensive Services (WInS) provider requirement updates 
 

Attention: New change in provider requirements for Wraparound Intensive 
Services (WInS) 
 
Overview of changes 
Idaho Department of Health and Welfare (IDHW) recently received new guidance from CMS regarding 
care coordination that impacts Wraparound Intensive Services (WInS) provider requirements. Previously, 
providers who offered other Medicaid-funded services could not become an in-network provider of 
WInS. Providers can now offer WInS if they do not offer respite services or if they have a rural 
exemption. Magellan and IDHW will work with CMS on approval for rural exemptions as necessary. 
 
Next steps 
Magellan will collaborate with IDHW to host provider forums to present this new change and how to 
become a WInS provider. 
 
Training dates 
 

• Tuesday, November 12, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. MST - Register 
• Wednesday, November 13, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. MST - Register 

 
Questions? 
Contact IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com.  
 
 

https://magellanhealth.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMod-uvqT0iHdBVDv0Gp6_nPD2jwVryMoSy
https://magellanhealth.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIpce2rqjkvH9ZK1fm9CriKyUgL5O5aHp9J
mailto:IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com

